
From: Taylor, Richele
To: JoAnn Turnquist <JoAnn@yourfoundation.org>

Date: 10/24/2016 9:32:00 AM
Subject: FW: Nucor

JoAnn,
 
Hope you had a nice weekend! I believe our press office has invited you to the Wednesday press conference with 
Nucor.  If not, let me know and I will get the details for you.  Nucor is planning to bring the check to the press 
conference, so I am just forwarding by conversation below. Rob is a lobbyist at Moore Van Allen law firm who works 
with them and was getting details on the check.
 
If you could be prepared to give details like you did at the SCE&G press conference, that would be great.
 
Thank you,
Richele
 
From: Taylor, Richele 

Sent: Monday, October 24, 2016 9:23 AM

To: Rob Smith (robsmith@mvalaw.com)

Subject: Nucor
 
Rob,
 
Hope Sunday went well after the fun camping.  Stacy and I are still nursing our aches after a contentious adult bubble 
soccer match.
 
Nucor can bring the check on Wednesday at the Nucor press conference, or send in advance by mail at the below 
address.  It is okay if the check is not received in advance.  JoAnne Turnquist should be there, but if anything changes 
our office can deliver the check  to her. 
 
Central Carolina Community Foundation-One SC
2711 Middleburg Drive, Suite 213, Columbia, SC 29204

Please make checks payable to Central Carolina Community Foundation-One SC

Also, there is an online link to pay by credit card.
https://www.yourfoundation.org/community-impact/one-sc-fund-sc-flood-relief
 
Thanks,
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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